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On February 16, the Natural Resources Subcommittee recommended acknowledging receipt of a report 

from the Department of Land Conservation and Development on efforts to develop a legislative proposal 

for incorporation of a regional housing needs analysis into future state and local planning processes.  

 

The budget report for HB 5006 (2021) included a budget note requiring the Department, in consultation 

with the Housing and Community Services Department, to provide an initial report on its progress to 

develop a legislative proposal. The initial report provides details on the policy development process, 

including efforts of a working group and statewide engagement process. A final report is due no later 

than December 31, 2022. 

 

The Natural Resources Subcommittee recommends approval. 

 


